
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTHAMPTON MINUTES 
FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SOUTHAMPTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

 

8:00 a.m.        March 10, 2020 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT 

Paul Witter - Chairman 
Randy Brenize – Vice Chairman  
Samuel Cressler  

 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Kathy Durf – Secretary/Treasurer 

Doug Shields – Code Enforcement 
Maria Misner – Recording Secretary 

 
VISITORS PRESENT 
There were no visitors present. 

 
Chairman Witter called the meeting of March 10, 2020 to order at 8:00 

a.m. and announced the meeting was being recorded. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE AMERICAN FLAG 

 
VISITOR REMARKS 
 

APPROVAL OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MINUTES FOR THE 
REGULAR MEETING OF February 25, 2020 

The minutes for February 25th, were approved as presented. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

There was no old business. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
Supervisor Witter reported that Cumberland County and Shippensburg have 
been added to the Spotted Lanternfly quarantine list. If anyone sees the 

Lanternfly they are to report them to the appropriate party. 
 
Maria will put the information on the website.  

 
REPORTS OF TOWNSHIP OFFICIALS AND AGENCIES 

There was discussion regarding an electric bill from Penelec. Sam will call and 
terminate service to the Lindsay Lot Road property. 
 



ACTION ON PAYING BILLS 
 

MOTION:   Supervisor Witter moved to pay the general fund in the 
amount of $35,345.42.  Supervisor Brenize seconded the 

motion which passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Supervisor Witter at 8:04 a.m. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 

Maria Misner 
Recording Secretary 
 

 


